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D-01-18-02  

Date:  January 24, 2018 

Bulletin: All ERT Participants 

From: Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

RE:  Redistribution of Bay Plate Inventory 

 

The MDOT MVA will be redesigning the Bay plate series.  We will be halting 

production on the current design until the new design is unveiled.  

 

The MDOT MVA warehouse will no longer be stocking the current Bay plate.  If 

you need to order more inventory of current Bay plates, please contact your ERT 

vendor.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping the vendors to facilitate the transfer of 

overstocked locations to understocked locations until the new design is unveiled 

and ready for issuance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

******* 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (410) 787-2950 or 

email at mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov. 
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